-----Original Message-----From: Sandra Griffin

Sent: 18 January 2020 14:49

To: Matthew Chadwick < Matthew.Chadwick@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk >

Subject: Reference planning application

Attn.Planning Officer.

Dear Sir/Madam

Planning Application 19/02/96/F, IS parcels 3309 and 4319 adjoining and North of Milton Rd. Adderbury.

As a resident of Henge Close, I would like to comment on the application.

My concerns are car parking near to properties, surely it makes more sense for the parking to be on the side of the field nearer to Colegrave Seeds, which is a business and not used at night. I can imagine car lights and disturbance if the parking goes ahead as planned. Also lighting for the car park needs to be at a low level and flood lights need to be taken into account which could have an impact on the conservation area. Disgrace

Kind Regards

Peter Griffin

Sycamore House, Henge Close, Adderbury. OX17 3GA